
 

0 n Thursday, July 27, 2017, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host an informational Open 

House for the McCarty Road North Bridge replacement project over Ten Mile Creek. 

 

The Open House will be held from 4 p.m. until 6 p.m. at the Project Team Field Office, 2552 Peters Road, Suite C, Fort 

Pierce, Florida 34950. Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work, construction schedule, and address 

questions and comments one-on-one. Please note: There will not be a formal presentation. Guests may arrive at any time 

between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m.  

 

This 0.12-mile project is expected to begin July 31, 2017, and is anticipated to be completed by spring 2018, weather 

permitting. The cost for construction is $1,472,241.75. Work will be performed by Morrison-Cobalt JV, with FDOT and 

Cardno overseeing the project.  

 

Scope of Work:  
 

• Replacing the McCarty Road Bridge over Ten-Mile Creek, raising the bridge approximately 2 feet above the existing 

bridge elevation to better accommodate flood creek water elevations. The new bridge configuration will be a two-lane 

undivided road with 12’ lanes, outside shoulders, and a sidewalk on the east side of the bridge 
 

• Replacing both approach slabs 
 

• Roadway reconstruction and widening immediately north and south of the new bridge 
 

• Drainage improvements including new inlets and installation of a French-drain system and providing slope 

protection/channel lining below the bridge to prevent erosion 
 

• Installing signing and pavement markings  

 

Maintenance of Traffic: 
 

To replace the bridge, McCarty Road (County Road 712A) will 
undergo a full around-the-clock closure from Twin Creeks Drive 
north for 0.12 miles. This full closure is expected to begin the 
week of July 31, 2017, and is anticipated to last for 
approximately 9 months, weather permitting. During this time, 
motorists should detour via Okeechobee Road or Midway Road to 
Shin Road (see detour graphic). 
 
For additional information regarding this upcoming construction 
project, please contact Kathleen Dempsey, Project Community 
Outreach Specialist, at (772) 359-5118, 
kdempsey@corradino.com, or visit www.d4fdot.com. If you would 
like to receive monthly progress updates, please email her at your 
earliest convenience. 
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. If you 
need special accommodations under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act or require translation services (free of charge) 
please contact Kathleen Dempsey, Project Community Outreach 
Specialist, prior to the meeting. She can be reached by phone at 
(772) 359-5118 or email at kdempsey@corradino.com.  
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